February 5, 2010

Sherry Bensema Stayton Volunteer Fire Department PO Box 8 Stayton, OR 97383

Dear Ms. Bensema:

Since 1973, the Oregon Burn Center has been meeting the challenge of caring for individuals with the most serious burn injuries throughout our region. As the only burn center between Seattle and Sacramento, the highly skilled team of doctors, nurses, and therapists remain dedicated to providing the highly specialized care seriously injured burn survivors require. Your support helps to make it all possible.

Thank you for the donation of \$6,000.00 through your Twenty-first annual tournament to the Oregon Burn Center. Your gift helps the burn team continue to serve both the physical and emotional needs of burn survivors and their families in a state-of-the-art facility. Your gift also helps provide the innovative technology that improves the lives of adults and children each day. Most importantly, your gift helps ensure that the Oregon Burn Center is there for you, your family and your friends, should you ever need us.

Support from the community has helped make the Oregon Burn Center at Legacy Emanuel Medical Center one of the first-rate burn facilities in the country. Your commitment and dedication make a positive difference for every burn patient that comes through our doors. For that, we are most grateful. wow-just wow! You are makings a world of difference in our

Sincerely,

Kathleen Buckley Development Officer

Please note, the IRS requires that we clearly state that this is your gift receipt for which you have received no goods or services. Please retain it for your tax records.

